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June 30, 2014 
 
Ray Hendershot 
UBTA-UBET Communications, Inc. 
2270 La Montana Way 
Colorado Springs, CO 80918 
 
Re: Docket No. 14-053-T01  The purpose of this filing on behalf of UBTA-UBET  
     Communications, Inc. (dba Strata Networks) is to reflect  
     the FCC Part 51 Rules 51.907 through 919 concerning the  
     third phase of modifying the intrastate access rates. 
 
Dear Mr. Hendershot, 
 
 The Commission has reviewed the proposed tariff sheet revisions transmitted on June 16, 
2014, in Docket No. 14-053-T01 entitled above. 
 
 The Division of Public Utilities has reviewed the proposed tariff sheet revisions and 
recommends the Commission approve the tariff sheets as filed. 
 
 The Commission approves the proposed tariff sheet revisions as filed with an effective 
date of July 1, 2014. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
Commission Secretary 
DW#257592

  


